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NOTICE 

 
  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice that it will conduct Student Transfer 

Hearings. The hearings will be called to order at 10:30 am on Monday, August 24, 2020, via 

phone in the Sailfish Conference Room, of the Kathy Taft Center located at 2010 Allen Road, 

Greenville NC  27834. 

Because this meeting requires the Board to consider and discuss Student Information the bulk of 

this meeting will be held in Closed Session. 

 


